
 

 

 

Notes from Bike/Hike Meeting 

August 18, 2015 

 

Present: Chris Stanford, Baker Engineers; Mary Pat Holewinski, Dick Patterson, Lynn Goldman, Judy 

Hendrixson, Liz Wykoff, Doylestown Borough; Bob Ruddy, Taylor Thompson; Shawn Touhill, Board of 

Supervisors Liaison and Stephanie Mason, Doylestown Township Manager.  

 

Guest:  Bob Smith 

 

Trail Awareness Day 2015, September 20, 2015 –  

Starting at Doylestown Hospital at 8AM.  Everyone needs to finalize their schedules of where the rides go and 

the maps.  In addition signs for the event and flyers will need to be completed.  Ms. Wykoff will work with 

Autumn Canfield, Special Projects Coordinator to finalize items and deliver to the Township.  Once delivered 

distribution will need to take place. 

 

Review of Projects  

 

Lower State Road –  
Mr. Stanford indicated that he and his team are working with PennDot and SEPTA to set up a field view 

meeting, things are progressing.  

 

Heritage Trail –  

Anticipates the middle of September for this project to get underway. 

 

Neshaminy Greenway Phase III –  

Met with Chalfont / New Britain, need to meet with them again along with the athletic association. 

 

Bob Smith was in attendance indicating that it is his mother-in-law’s home, but his wife has concerns about the 

trail going across his mother-in-law’s property.  It was suggested that after the field meetings, specific meetings 

per property could be established.  

 

Other Business –  

The committee disbursed to go on a trail walk through Harts Woods, hosted by the Heritage Conservancy. 

 

Being no further business the meeting adjourned a little after 9:00am. The next meeting will be September 15, 

2015 at 8AM.    

 

Respectfully submitted by: 

 

 

Stephanie J. Mason 

Township Manager 


